CORSTON PARISH COUNCIL:  COUNCIL TASKS FOR REVIEW AT THE COUNCIL MEETING ON 1st FEBRUARY 2015 
1. GENERAL PC TASKS IN THE PARISH   

a. The Council has installed a new light along the ‘Slip’ passageway, but it is not working properly and remains under investigation.

b. The notice board by the ‘Hanging Tree’ needs repairing. A suitable contractor is currently being sought.
c. The pruning of the tree on the village triangle, those at the junction of Meadlands/Corston Lane and also the ‘Hanging’ tree at the junction of Corston Lane and the A39 was completed on 21stJanuary 2016.  
2. REVIEW OF THE PLAYING FIELD/VALLEY FIELD   


a. A non-slip surface is to be fitted to the decks of the bridges over the brook
b. In the spring of 2016 Terry Miller’s memorial seat will be sited as requested by Mrs Julie Miller. 
c. The Parish Council has on cost grounds dismissed the plan to install a concrete surface at the Meadlands entrance to the Playing Field. A more cost effective alternative is now being sought.

d. The Parish Council will review the wording of a new notice about the use of the Playing Field Area.   

3. REVIEW OF THE PAVILION
Nothing to report. 
4. REVIEW OF THE PLAY AREA
Four replacement swing seats have been ordered and will be installed as soon as possible after delivery.   
John May
Clerk to Corston Parish Council    24th January 2016
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